
 

      
    THE PRESIDENT  

          OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

9 March 2020 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to transmit herewith the attached invitation from  

H.E. Mr. Walton Alfonso Webson, Permanent Representative of Antigua and Barbuda 

to the United Nations, and H.E. Ms. Vanessa Frazier, Permanent Representative of the 

Republic of Malta to the United Nations, co-chairs of the Steering Committee on 

partnerships for small island developing states.  

 

The co-chairs hereby announce an expert level meeting to be held on Wednesday, 

10 March 2021 from 1:15p.m. to 2:45p.m. The meeting will take stock of the work of the 

Steering Committee over the past year and to review the work programme for 2021. 

Details pertaining to the virtual arrangements for the meeting will be circulated via 

a journal announcement.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

  
Volkan BOZKIR 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 

 


